
 

 

The OBOA is currently looking for expressions of interest for: 

Subject Matter Experts 
 

The OBOA is currently looking for technical Subject Matter Experts to help support 

the OBOA Education Committee as we prepare for the next edition of the Ontario 

Building Code. We are soliciting interest from individuals who have expertise in 

the technical or administrative aspects of building codes to assist in the further 

development and updating of our educational platform.  

Specifically, we are looking for individuals interested in participating in projects 

such as the development and maintenance of our own training materials as well 

as development and conversion of training materials targeted to the national 

level. Participation will be compensated on an hourly or per project basis.  

If you have participated in projects in the past, or if this is of interest to you, please 

complete the form at the below link.  

Click Here to Express Interest 

We look forward to working with our Subject Matter Experts as we advance the 

training materials for the needs of professional building officials and designers. 

Only those applicants selected will be acknowledged. Accommodations are 

available on request for candidates taking part in all aspects of the selection 

process. Please notify Jonathan DeWeerd if you require any accommodations.  

Expressions of interest will be received until October 12, 2023 

Please direct any questions to: 

Jonathan DeWeerd, CBCO, C.Tech. 

Director of Education  

jonathan@oboa.on.ca  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeCIdUfR_yrXkW6nalxIAVy6v8o2TlLenPLVYMQu_yY6Z69hQ/viewform
mailto:jonathan@oboa.on.ca

